

Maine Woodturners

Newsletter

February 2016



February's Demo will feature

Kim Dailey Turning one of his signature peppermills

Kim worked for many years as an on-the-road salesman. He is a self-taught woodturner who started turning in early spring of 2000. It all started because he wanted to make a set of bunk beds for his daughters, so he had to teach himself how to use a wood lathe in order to turn the legs and spindles for the beds. He started turning pens and pencils for practice and has been hooked on turning ever since.

Kim turns pens, bottle stoppers, pepper mills or salad bowls.

His website is http://daileywoodworking.com/

"Mills and Grinders have made a huge comeback in recent years. There's nothing better than using fresh ground pepper in your cooking. And it's proven that the minerals in sea salt make it better for you than iodized salt. The most important thing to me when I design and make a mill is that it not only feels good in your hand but that it also looks good on your table or counter. Our mills come in a variety of sizes from 6" all the way up to a 24" tall giant."







Wednesday – February 17, 2016

6:30-7:00PM Show & Tell photos and socializing – 7:00PM Demo All-Purpose Room, Erskine Academy, 309 Windsor Rd., South China, ME 04358

SECRETARY'S REPORT

The January 2016 meeting of Maine Woodturners was held at Erskine Academy in South China, Maine on Saturday the 23rd with twenty members and two guests in attendance.

President Brian Libby opened the meeting at 9:15 AM and announced the upcoming Totally Turning Symposium in Saratoga Springs, New York on April 2 and 3. There will be many internationally known turners that will demonstrate.

Burt Truman announced that he received a couple of Thank you notes from Erskine Academy.

Both Mac Ray and Lou Landry have some of their fine work on display at Messler Gallery at the School for Furniture Craftsmanship in Rockport, Maine.

Lanny Dean started the demonstration on sharpening explaining various grinds and was followed by Steve Brooke who talked about static balancing grinding wheels using the One Way system. He also explained his method of wheel dressing with a diamond dresser.

Damon Harmon was next with shapes and shear scraping with a bowl gouge.

Brian Libby advised to wear a filter mask when dressing the grinder.

The show and tell table was not critiqued and the meeting ended at 11:10 AM

Tom Raymond, Sec.

Tom received this email

If you are interested

please contact Mike Angelone directly.

----Original Message----

From: Michael Angelone [mjangelone@gwi.net]
Sent: Monday, February 01, 2016 4:36 PM

Subject: Metal spinning

Hi Tom,

This is Mike Angelone, I gave a metal spinning demonstration to your club back in '03 in Poland Spring. Not sure, but you might have been there.

I'm writing to see if any of your members might be interested in my equipment and learning to metal spin as I am retiring at the end of the year.

Please feel free to email me if you have any questions. I am now in the Portland area.

Thanks for your help!

Mike Angelone=

SHOW & TELL











Don't forget about Eagle Cane Adaptors

